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(cont. from Pago 16)' 
if more care was takon 
in handling the guns. 
Many of these acci
dents happen while 
hunters are either un
loading,, loading, or 
carrying their guns. 
The s-afety catch 
should certainly be on 
when the gun is being 
■carried or whenever it 
isn't in use.
Hunting from the

highway when it is 
prohibited is just 
plain ignorance.
Close attention

should be paid to "No 
trespassing" signs be
cause there may be 
someone working in 
that particular place.
When you are hunting 

be sure that you see 
the animal before you 
fire at it. Every year 
you hear of someone 
getting shot .because 
another person hoard
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""or saw a movement in 
the brush and fired 
without being sure. So 
be suro you see the 
animal.
Hunting is a good 

sport and everyone can 
injoy it if all are 
careful.

Teenage Trouble
It is 3 am, and you 

are sleeping peace
fully when all of a 
sudden there comes a 
loud roar, the squeals 
of tortured tires and 
brakes, the sound of 
an empty tin con fly
ing against your house. 
What was it? The an
swer is very simple.
What happens when 

teenagers think every
body and the whole
world is against them 
and there is nothing 
for them to do? They 
don't give a darn 
about what happens and 
they hove to make somo
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thing to do. Many
times this causes them 
to drive recklessly
all hours of the day 
and night, they begin 
the harmful . drinking 
of alcoholic beverages, 
and do other disreput
able things.
What can be done to 

stop this? It also is 
very simple. If there 
is something for our 
younger generation to 
do besides make delin
quents out of them
selves this could be 
at least slowed down. 
If there is not some
thing for the teen
agers in your town or 
city, build or make 
something for them to 
do. By this I do not 
always mean make them 
work. Teenagers all 
over the country are 
alike and they all 
need recreation and 
good wholesome fun. So 
lots get together and 
figure things out. GG
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